11/13/13 .	. Print	
Subject:	[No Subject]	•
From:	lisa wynn (wynnlisa@yahoo.com)	
To:	b,carver@cityofstarkville.org;	
Co:	d.litte@cityofstarkville.org; j.walker@cityofstarkville.org; s.maynard@cityofstarkville.org; royaperkins@hotmail.com; h.vaughn@cityofstarkville.org;	
Date:	Monday, September 30, 2013 6:26 PM	

Dear Colleagues,

I am humbly requesting your support regarding an agenda item under that I will be adding under Board Business (Request of Comprehensive review of Landscape and Sidewalk ordinances) after all consent items have been done if there are any to be placed on the Consent Agenda. I will request that it be listed as Request of Comprehensive review of Landscape and Sidewalk ordinances. Once we arrive at the area of the agenda I will express my concerns in the form of a merit. After any other discussions I will make a motion to request that Mr. Snowden, Director of Community Development, conduct a comprehensive review of the Landscape and Sidewalk ordinances and appear before the board on Tuesday, November, 19, 2013 during our regularly scheduled meeting with a report of his findings.

I look forward to seeing you all on Tuesday evening.

Submitted by, Lisa Wynn (A2)